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MOTION: SHAW/WALLACE to receive an update on the District’s actions to date in response to the 

Coronavirus Pandemic (COVID-19). The motion carried by the following vote:

 Action  Text: 

Executive Director of External Affairs, Marketing and Communications Beverly 

Greene presented the staff report.

Vice President Ortiz asked when the District would engage in a public campaign to 

encourage riding the bus. Ms. Greene advised that staff was engaged in a social 

media campaign emphasizing bus cleanliness and would expand on it soon.  Staff is 

also looking to develop a passenger survey. Vice President Ortiz felt the District 

needed to be more proactive in making people feel safe on the bus.  President 

Wallace shared his observation that AC Transit is cleaner than both BART and 

MUNI.

Director Young asked about the status of slow streets programs that some of the 

cities have adopted. Ms. Greene advised that these initiatives were off to a slow 

start and would be further elaborated on in a future report from the Service 

Development Department.

 Notes:  

President Wallace, Vice President Ortiz, Director Harper, Director Shaw, 

Director Williams, Director Peeples, Director Young
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